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Introducing LSH Google Classrooms! 

We miss our students so much! LSH Site Coordinator’s have 

created Google Classrooms as a way to connect with them! 

Invites will be sent to their school email which will give them 

access to activities, videos, collaborative questions, brain breaks, 

mini-lessons, team talks, and even virtual meetings! Please reach 

out to your Site Coordinator with any questions. 

 

 

UW-Oshkosh Counselors 

UW-Oshkosh Counselors will be virtually working with 

students in small groups or individual students in a 4 week 

course, starting on November 18th. They will be focusing on 

teaching a variety of social emotional lessons.  These skills are 

very valuable to learn and will benefit our students in all aspects 

of their lives. 

 

 

Message from your Coordinators 

Hello Everyone!  We hope that you are all doing well & that 

you are staying safe! Please reach out to us if we can help 

support you in any way or if you have any questions. 

*This program is funded in cooperation with the Oshkosh Area School District and the 
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant 
Program.* 
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October 29th CLC Food Truck Night 

Thank you to the food truck’s & everyone who attended our 

first CLC Food Truck Night on October 29th, 2020.  Mr. & Mrs. 

Eggroll provided eggrolls at both locations, Rodney’s Cafe was at 

Perry Tipler, and DD’s BBQ was at Webster Stanley Elementary. 

They made delicious food that everyone loved!  About 400 

participated in this event, which is 40% of our CLC families! 

 

 

E. Cook Virtual Yoga Sessions  

The Site Coordinator at E. Cook is holding virtual yoga sessions for 

E. Cook LSH students to participate in. The sessions are on Mondays 

from 3:30-4pm and on Wednesdays from 11-11:30am. Students 

are able to pick one or both sessions to attend. The sessions start 

on November 23rd and will end on January 6th, excluding holidays. 

For any questions, contact the E. Cook Site Coordinator @ 

yessra.sankari@oshkosh.k12.wi.us  

 

 

 

 

*This program is funded in cooperation with the Oshkosh Area School District and the 
Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 21st Century Community Learning Center Grant 
Program.* 
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